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Dear Parents of pupils in Years 3 – 6 
  
I am writing to confirm details of the Carol Service next Tuesday, December 10th. 
  
Morning rehearsal 
  
Following the information in the newsletter, please drop your children directly to All Saint’s 
Church in Warlingham next Tuesday morning between 8.20 and 8.30 please for a 
rehearsal.   The address is All Saints' Church, Church Road, Warlingham, Surrey, CR6 9NU. At 
the end of the rehearsal the children will be transported back to school in the minibus.  Please 
note that breakfast club and the morning minibus will run as normal.   Children who are in 
breakfast club, or who normally walk to school should come to school at the normal time.  They 
will be brought up to the church by school minibus.     

Clubs 

No clubs will be running next week, except for Backstage club on Monday, SAS football on 
Tuesday and Breakfast/After school care, all other clubs will return in the new year. Club sign 
up for Spring term will be communicated shortly. 

  
Evening service 
  
The service starts at 7pm next Tuesday evening.  All children will be required to be at the church 
no later than 6.50pm (but no earlier than 6.40pm please).   They will need to wear full winter 
school uniform, including ties, blazers and polished shoes.  Long hair needs to be tied back 
neatly. 
  
The service will end no later than 7.40pm.   Please note that we will be having a retiring 
collection in aid of Nightwatch charity which helps those in the borough of Croydon who do not 
have a permanent home.   
  
It is an expectation that all pupils attend, and we look forward to welcoming you to what is 
always a very special occasion in the school year. 
  
Kind regards 
  
 
Annie Ingrassia 
Head 
 


